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NEWSLETTER 18th January 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you to the parents that joined us on 
Wednesday this week for a welcome drink.  It 
was lovely for those parents who have not yet 

had an opportunity to meet Mrs Kendrick (our 
new Reception teacher) to do so and to take a 
look at the Reception classroom which has had 

somewhat of a makeover since the New Year. 

 

It was also lovely to welcome some of our Class 

1 parents.  Thank you to our Class 1 parent reps 
for showing their support and help to make our 

new parents feel at home. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Although not for some time, I thought you might 
appreciate the dates for Parent’s Evenings this 
term. 
 

Monday 11th 
March  

Parents Evening – 
3:45p.m– 6:00p.m. 

Class 5, 6, 7, 8 Reception 

Tuesday 12th 
March 

Parents Evening – 
3:45p.m. – 6:00p.m. 

Class 5, 6, 7, 8 Reception 

Wednesday 13th 
March 

Parents Evening – 
3:45p.m. – 6:00p.m. 

Class 1, 2, 3, 4 
Class 8- 3:45p.m. – 

5:15p.m. 

Thursday 14th 
March 

Parents Evening – 
3:45p.m. – 6:00p.m. 
Classes 1,2,3,4 & 8 

 
 

Assessments 

 

Many of our children are in the midst of visiting 
potential future schools and I hope very much that 
the experiences have been positive for them, thus 
far.  I have heard some optimistic feedback which 
leads me to believe this is certainly the case.  Please 
remember to keep the office informed of future 
assessment dates, and results, as we endeavour to 
continue to support everyone through the process.   
    
Class 7 News 
 
 

To support our learning of the  letter sound ‘v’, Class 
7 printed with vegetables this week. The children 
found it amusing to use vegetables to print with, 
instead of paint brushes. They enjoyed seeing all 
the different shapes the vegetables made.  
 
We are continuing with our topic on ‘People Who 
Help Us’ and next week we will discuss the 
emergency services and learn the ‘Green Cross 
Code.’ 
 
We would also be delighted if any of our parents 
would like to come in and talk to us about their 
profession. 
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Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

 

 

 
 

 

 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.  
 
With best wishes 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Sylvester 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


